Mr. Ass Dr Zlatibor Loné&ar

Minister

Ministarstvo zdravlja Republike Srbije
Nemanijina 22-26

1000 Beograd

Serbia

e mail: kabinet@zdravlje.gov.rs

10 October 2015

Dear Minister Zlatibor Lonéar,

On behalf of the International Council of Nurses, | am pleased to send you the
attached Declaration from our national nurses association members in your
region. | would be very grateful if you would kindly take the time to read our
concerns for the nurses and citizens of your region.

Yours sincerely,

@@A\\Smmm

Judith Shamian
President
International Council of Nurses

c.c. Ms. Radmila Nesic, President, Association of Health Workers of Serbia
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